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Great Bardfield Primary School

Great Bardfield, Braintree, Essex CM7 4RN. Telephone (01371) 810252

www.greatbardfieldschool.com                                                        

admin@greatbardfield.essex.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Alison Kerrell  


Monday 16th April 2018
GROUP B
Dear Parents

We are delighted that you have chosen Great Bardfield as your child’s primary school. We would like to extend a very warm welcome to your child and to all members of your family. 
We are looking forward to meeting you and your little one. The details of our induction programme are outlined below. For induction your child will either be in Group A or Group B. There will be two sessions for your child to attend in their group and one whole group session when you will also be invited to stay with us and have lunch. 

Your child is in Group B so please bring your child along at the following times: 

Thursday 7th June from 2.10-3.10 pm

Thursday 21stJune from 10.45-11.45 am

Thursday 28th June 11.15-12.15 pm (Story with Mrs Kerrell and lunch)
We will also be holding a special Induction Evening for you to attend, with light refreshments, where we can tell you more about the school and you can meet members of staff and our Governors. This will be on Thursday 28th June at 7.00pm. At this evening session we will give you an induction pack full of key information about your child starting school with us and a questionnaire which we would ask you to complete with as much information as possible about your child. You will of course have the opportunity to meet your child’s class teacher Mrs Atkinson and the class LSA Mrs Perry. 
We are planning to do home visits in the first and second week of September and your child’s first official day of school with us will be Tuesday 11th September. Please see the attached timetable for more information about how the start will be phased. We will let you know at the induction evening the day and time of your visit. Children will stay with us for half days, until 12 noon, during this first week. This will increase to 1pm, during the second week, to a full day on Friday 21st September. On their third week with us, they will then stay every day until 3.00pm. This will be fully explained at our Induction Evening. We will also be visiting your child in their pre-school setting before the end of the summer term to introduce ourselves. If your child attends our onsite pre-school, we will be starting to visit the children regularly and they will be popping to see us from time to time. 
If in the mean time you have any questions then do please contact Mrs King in the office. We would be grateful if you could email or telephone the school to confirm that your child will be attending the induction sessions and that you will be attending the Induction Evening.   Please can you also complete the enclosed registration forms and return them to the school office.
Kind regards

Mrs Kerrell

Headteacher
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